From: BRIAN MATKIN [brian.matkin@btinternet.com]

Sent: 27 January 2011 15:23

To: Boam Ruth

Subject: Re: Application to vary of Premise Licence Rosliston Village Hall

Hi Ruth,

Thanks for this I await sight of the objection letter with interest, as I said as far as I am aware no one has mentioned anti-social behaviour at events before or we as a committee would have taken steps to try & deal with it.

I will be in hospital next week so if you need to contact a representative of the management committee perhaps the best person would be the Chairperson who is Heather Hooper and can be contacted on 762832.

Many thanks Brian Matkin

--- On Thu, 27/1/11, Boam Ruth < ruth.boam@south-derbys.gov.uk > wrote:

From: Boam Ruth <ruth.boam@south-derbys.gov.uk>

Subject: Application to vary of Premise Licence Rosliston Village Hall

To: brian.matkin@btinternet.com

Date: Thursday, 27 January, 2011, 14:29

Dear Brian

The Council has today received an objection to the variation of Rosliston Village Hall's premise licence.

I am the Officer dealing with this objection and hopefully I can negotiate with yourself and the objector to come to an agreement so there would be no need for it to be heard before the Licensing and Appeals Sub-Committee.

I noticed on your application that you prefer not to be contacted by telephone, however I wondered if you could please give me a call so I can discuss this objection with?

Or if you want me to ring you could you email me a time and date when it is convenient to ring you, so we can hopefully come to some agreement with this before the end of the consultation period being Wednesday 9th February 2010.

Hope to hear from you soon.

Kind regards

Ruth

Ruth Boam Licensing Enforcement Officer South Derbyshire District Council

ruth.boam@south-derbys.gov.uk Tel: 01283 595716

Content: The views expressed in this email are personal and may not necessarily reflect those of South Derbyshire District Council, unless explicitly stated otherwise.

Confidentiality: This e-mail and its attachments are intended for the above named only and may be confidential. If they have come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please reply to this e-mail and highlight the error. Senders and recipients of e-mail should be aware that under the Data Protection Act 1998 and Freedom of Information Act 2000, the contents may have to be disclosed. South Derbyshire District Council reserves the right to monitor both sent and received emails.

You can find out more about South Derbyshire District Council by visiting www.south-derbys.gov.uk $\,$
